

Town of Sudbury

Building & Inspections Department

275 Old Lancaster Road, Sudbury, MA 01776 978-440-5461 Fax 978-440-5404 building@town.sudbury.ma.us Mark E. Herweck Inspector of Buildings Zoning Enforcement Agent

Tom Moberg Assistant Building Inspector

Arthur J. Richard Wiring Inspector Supervisor of Town Buildings

MEMO

February 18, 2016

Hi Jody;

I have reviewed the plans for the Village at Sudbury Station-Comprehensive Permit and have the following comments.

- The plans are incomplete. Plans are not stamped or signed.
- Building code requirements will be addressed with building permit documentation.
- Architectural Access Board. Accessible dwelling units? Was not addressed.
- Deaf or hard of hearing dwelling units? Was not addressed.
- Accessible parking and passenger load zone locations must comply with AAB.
- May require third party plan review for code compliance.

Thank you, Mark H.